Cyndie Martel

From:

Cameron Breitner < cameronbreitner@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, March 9, 2025 9:14 PM

To:

CouncilAll

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Writing in support of the fire station

Hi-

As a longtime Ross resident I wanted to share my strong support for preserving our fire station.

I can't imagine what priority could be greater than ensuring our citizens have the best access we can to life saving resources. We are privileged to live in one of the premier communities in the state, and arguably the nation. We are all entrusted with preserving this position, and doing so starts with having the good sense to ensure that the capabilities of our essential services do not decline.

I have no doubt we can find the money to do this and would be glad to volunteer to help the council work through a solution to this issue.

Best

Cameron Breitner

Sent from my iPhone